

## News & Updates December 2021



All of us at NeighborWorks Montana wish you and yours a wonderful holiday season. May these coming days be full of love, laughter, friendship, and joy!





## Giving Tuesday Update

Thank you to everyone who gave during our Giving Tuesday week. With your help, we raised \$2,850 for the Native Homeownership Coalition which they will use to build a strong foundation for equitable homeownership opportunities for Native people in Montana.

We are grateful for the support and love you give us all year long!



## Please note:

- December 23-24: closed for the Christmas holiday
- December 31: closed for the New Year's holiday
- January 20: Montana Shared Equity Housing Summit view agenda and register at nwmt.org/shared-equity-housingsummit.
- June 14-15, 2022: The Montana Housing Partnership
  Conference will be held virtually again in 2022. Watch for
  more to come on this great event! mthousingpartnership.org



RECEIVE OUR MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

